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June 21, 2018 

 
Pricing Announcement 
Metal Products 
 
Effective:  Aug 1, 2018 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Due primarily to recent trade actions by the U.S. Government, the steel and aluminum markets 
continue to be volatile, resulting in rising prices across a wide range of products and industries 
including our own.  
 
As a result, we must announce a 7% price increase on metal flashing, effective August 1, 2018. 
 
We continue to monitor the situation and assure you that we are doing everything we can to 

minimize its impact on our customers. Thank you for your continued support and business. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Inc. 
 
 


